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NOTICE OF TECHNICAL 
CONFERENCE 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

ISSUED: February 9, 2011 
 
By The Commission: 
 
  Notice is hereby given that a Technical Conference in the above-entitled matters 

will be conducted by the Public Service Commission of Utah on Tuesday, February 15, 2011, 

at 9:00 a.m., Fourth Floor Room 401, Heber M. Wells State Office building, 160 East 300 

South, Salt Lake City, Utah.  The purpose of the technical conference is to address the 

ratemaking treatment of costs associated with the Klamath hydro system.   

  The conference will begin with a presentation by the Company and related 

discussion.  Thereafter, the Company will present additional information it considers to be 

confidential.  Only participants who have signed the Company’s confidentiality agreement will 

be permitted to participate in this aspect of the conference.  Please contact the Commission 

using one of the phone numbers provided in the next paragraph if you would like additional 

information on how to receive a copy of the confidentiality agreement. 
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  Individuals wishing to participate by telephone should contact the Public Service 

Commission two days in advance by calling (801) 530-6716 or (toll-free) 1-866-PSC-UTAH (1-

866-772-8824).  Participants attending by telephone should then call the Public Service 

Commission five minutes prior to the conference to ensure participation. 

  A real time audio broadcast of the public presentation will be available at the 

Commission’s website: http://www.psc.utah.gov, under the heading “What’s New.”  Audio files 

of this presentation will also be available at the website after the conference. 

  In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing 

special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) during any 

proceeding should notify Julie Orchard, Commission Secretary, at 160 East 300 South, Salt Lake 

City, Utah 84111, (801) 530-6716, at least three working days prior to the hearing. 

  DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah this 9th day of February, 2011. 

        
/s/ Julie Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
G#71056 Docket No. 10-035-124 
G#71057 Docket No. 02-035-04 


